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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams about the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic.


In today's update: Ordering lateral flow devices for staff testing; AMS virtual event; end of Smartcard access to MYS portal; pharmacy inclusivity plan.

Pandemic Delivery Service: addition of self-isolators and funding changes

Yesterday, NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I) announced an extension to the group of patients entitled to assistance with the delivery of prescriptions, as part of the Pandemic Delivery Service. Additionally, following a request from PSNC, increased funding for the Essential service responsibilities has been agreed to reflect the larger number of patients now covered by the service.
From Tuesday 16th March 2021, people who have been notified of the need to self-isolate by NHS Test and Trace will be able to seek support from community pharmacies under the Pandemic Delivery Service. This is part of a package of measures that the Government is putting in place to support people to self-isolate effectively and reduce the spread of COVID-19.

This means all pharmacies (excluding distance selling pharmacies) will be required to ensure those people who have been notified by NHS Test and Trace to self-isolate can receive their prescription medicines and appliances by home delivery during the ten-day self-isolation period if they are unable to arrange for medicines to be picked up.

This service will be commissioned until 23:59 on 30th June 2021.
PSNC has also discussed these increases in the number of patients covered by the Pandemic Delivery Service with the Department of Health and Social Care and has agreed to increased funding for the Essential service requirements.

Read more about the service extension and funding changes


Reminder: New video message from PSNC CEO
PSNC Chief Executive Simon Dukes has recorded another video message for community pharmacy contractors and their teams.
In the video, Simon reports on a pharmacy debate held in Parliament that saw MPs from across the country talking about how valued community pharmacies are by their constituents. 
Highlighting just some of the support shown during the debate, he summarises the clear message that PSNC is giving to Ministers: the services that community pharmacies have been providing throughout the pandemic are hugely valued by patents and local communities, and they need paying for.

Watch Simon's video message here
 
Shortage of Enalapril 5mg tablets

Specialist Pharmacy Service (SPS) advises that there is a shortage of Enalapril 5mg tablets.
Enalapril 5mg tablets will be out of stock in March and April 2021 and there is not enough supply of the 2.5mg strength to bridge the gap for all patients. There is, however, stock of 10mg strength available.

Read more about this shortage
Keep up-to-date on COVID-19 with our hub page: psnc.org.uk/coronavirus

	







			







		Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee
[image: 5acd9cf1-bdba-4039-b74f-638b444ff5d8.png] [image: e1475f6b-1081-4509-ab25-9cd7f83d26b2.png] [image: cd088afd-0ac0-4498-8ed1-e4199bf882ce.png] [image: f5c0845f-f39c-425d-8d3c-deff11493c50.png]
14 Hosier Lane, London, EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: info@psnc.org.uk

	






image3.png




image4.png
Linked [





image5.png




image6.png




image1.jpeg




image2.png




